
 

 

2025 Year 6 Senior Shirt 
 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Students who will be in Year 6 in 2025 have the opportunity to purchase a customised 

senior shirt. This special polo shirt will feature the names of all 2025 Year 6 students 

screen printed on the back, along with the names of the 2025 Year 6 teachers, 

Principal, and Deputy Principal. The front of the shirt will proudly display "SENIOR." 

 

 
This letter outlines the guidelines and procedures for ordering the 2025 Year 6 shirts. 
 
The P&C Uniform Shop in will manage the process and supply of the Year 6 shirts. 
  
Key Details: 
 

• Ordering Period: Orders can be placed via Flexischools from 1st September until 
31st October. 

• No Returns/Exchanges: As these shirts are customized with screen printing, returns, 
refunds, or exchanges will not be available. The shirts are sized according to the 
current polo sizing, and sizing samples are available for try-on at the Uniform Shop on 
Wednesdays, by appointment on Friday mornings before 9:00 AM, or with a parent 
during regular Uniform Shop hours. 

• Cost: Each shirt is priced at $39.50, and you are welcome to order multiple shirts for 
your child. 
 

Shirts are expected to be delivered and distributed to the school during the 1st Term. 
Please ensure your child double-checks their name on the official list to confirm the correct 
spelling and preferred name (e.g., Harry vs. Harrison). For any further inquiries, please visit the 
Uniform Shop in person or email opsconvenor@eatonshillpandc.org. 
 
 

 
 
 
Ed Gordon 
Deputy Principal 

Marylin Terrace 
Eatons Hill Q 4037 
(PO Box 324, Albany Creek Q 4035) 
Telephone: (07) 3264 9222 
Email:  principal@eatonshillss.eq.edu.au 
 


